
The Town of Otsego Town Board held a Budget Workshop on the 19th day of October 2023 at 

8:30 AM at the Town Building in Fly Creek, NY. 

 

Town Board Members Present: 

Benjamin Bauer  Supervisor 

Chris Kjolhede  Councilperson 

Deb Dalton   Councilperson 

 

Also Present: 

Pamela Deane  Town Clerk 

Patricia Kennedy 

 

 

Supervisor Bauer called the meeting to order and asked everyone to please rise for the Pledge of 

Allegiance. 

 

The Town Board reviewed and discussed the Tentative Budget. 

 

MOTION by Councilperson Kjolhede, seconded by Councilperson Dalton, to adopt the 2024 

Tentative Budget as amended.  

 

MOTION CARRIED:  All were in favor. 

 

MOTION by Councilperson Kjolhede, seconded by Councilperson Dalton, to schedule a Public 

Hearing on November 8th at 7:00 PM for the proposed 2024 Preliminary Budget. 

 

MOTION CARRIED:  All were in favor. 

 

MOTION by Councilperson Kjolhede, seconded by Councilperson Dalton, to adjourn. 

 

MOTION CARRIED:  All were in favor. 

 

The meeting ended at   9:29 AM. 

 

Respectfully Submitted, 

Pamela Deane/Town Clerk 

 


